
Quin Clooney Maghera Parish Notes  
May 31st 2020 

 
Daily Mass: (Quin) Mon:11am Tues-Fri: 9.30am. Mass Via Webcam of Parish Radio Link 
   
First Friday: Friday next, June 5th, is the First Friday of the month. The sick and housebound will not be 

visited at this time until restrictions are lifted and it is safe to do so. In the event of emergency ring Fr. 

Tom at 087-2285355.    

 

Weekly Contributions: The Parish Council thanks all those who have left weekly contributions into the 

Parish Office at this time. Your generosity is much appreciated.  Next Weekend June 4th is the Priests' 

Summer Collection for Fr. Tom and the Priests of the Diocese. We thank you in advance for your gener-

osity to this collection Weekly Contribution. 

 

Holy Hour: Due to no Eucharistic Adoration there will be a Holy Hour Thursday next June 4th from 

12noon-1pm. Join in via Webcam & Parish Radio Link.   

 

Community Support: If you require support with Doctor, Hospital Appointments, Collection of Medica-

tions, Shopping or any essential needs contact: Kay O'Shaughnessy 087-2196141 or Tom Larkin 085-

1346275. Clare Covid Helpline 1890252   

  
Fr. Tom O’Gorman - Co Parish Priest Abbey Cluster 087-2285355  

Parish Secretary,  065 6825612   www.quinclooneymagheraparish.ie              
parishqcm@gmail.com               Broadcasting on FM 107.9 mhz 

Masses:         Anniversaries:  All Masses Via Webcam & Parish Radio Link St. Mary's Quin  
 
Sun. May 
31st  
 

 
11am 

 
Lena Meaney, Caherguar;    Michael Collins, Corbally 

 
Mon. June 
1st 

 
11am  

 
James & Eileen Maher & Their daughters Eileen (Mortimer), Marie 

(Kitchen) & Son in Law Philip Badinger USA 

 
Tues. June 
2nd 

 
9.30am 

 
Joe Brennan, Ballinasloe  

 
Wednes. 
June 3rd   

 
9.30am  

 
Recently Desc. Msgr. Patrick Terence Nolan, Archdiocese San An-
tonio.  

 
Thurs. June 
4th  

 
9.30am  

 
Paddy Manning, Keevagh  

 
Fri. June 5th 

 
9.30am 

 
Paddy Hayes, Creevagh  

 
Sun. June 
7th  

 
11am  

 
Denis Meaney, Keevagh, 1st Anniv & Birthday Remembrance  



 
 

May – Diocesan Safeguarding Month. The month of May is normally the Diocesan Safeguarding 

Month. However in these exceptional circumstances during this month, it is not possible to mark it 

as we would normally do.  We ask that people keep in their prayers those children and adults who 

are experiencing  harm and or have been hurt by others. We ask that you  look out for those who 

are struggling during this time, by giving them a smile, a wave or a few kind words. 

 

 

The Holy Spirit 

We need to get the grammar right: 

the Holy Spirit is not only past tense, but present tense as well. 

We need to get the math right: the Holy Spirit of the New Testament equals the Holy Spirit of our 

present time and circumstances. 

We need to get the colours right: the Holy Spirit doesn't belong to just one race, but to all colours. 

We need to get the language right: the Holy Spirit doesn't just speak in our language, but in many 

tongues. 

We need to get the location right: the Holy Spirit doesn't belong only behind our closed church 

doors, but has burst out into the whole world. 

If the Holy Spirit is not confined, then how can we tell where the Spirit is present? 

Just keep your eyes and ears open for the fire and the breath of new life! 

Fr. Jude Siciliano op 

                                             

 

 

 
 

Thought for the Week 

When you are tempted to complain about your problems, think about 

some of the problems that others have that you don't have. You'll come 

away with renewed gratefulness for the good thing in your life. 

Congratulations Orla! 

We congratulate Orla Platten on her 

21st Birthday last week and on her 21 

km cycle which has raised over €8,000 

for IWA. Her target was €1,000. Well 

done Orla! God's Spirit is at work 

through Orla at this time when all chari-

ties are reaching out for funding.  


